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N.Clarke@wigan.gov.uk <N.Clarke@wigan.gov.uk> Tue, Jul 24, 2012 at 4:34 PM

To: lendfo9@gmail.com

Dear Ms Thompson

I have received your email below but I don't think I have seen your original email. I have
however seen Mr Adamson's letter and I have spoken with him on the telephone.

In answer to your question, the Strategic Housing Land Availability Assessment does not
allocate land. It identifies land with housing potential. Mr Adamson’s land has been
identified in our annual housing land assessment since 2007. It is an evidence base
report required by national planning policy and as the land concerned is safeguarded for
future development in our Replacement Unitary Development Plan (adopted April 2006),
it is necessary for it to be identified.

If you require any further information please contact me or my colleagues David Kearsley
or Martin Stuart

Yours sincerely
Nick Clarke

Planning Policy team

From: lowton east neighbourhood development forum [mailto:lendf99@gmail.com]
Sent: 22 July 2012 17:49

To: Brindley, Kathryn; Planning Representations

Subject: Fwd: SHLAA

Dear Sirs

| am still waiting for a reponse to my email below.

Yours faithfully
Irene Thomson

---------- Forwarded message ---—-—-

From: lowton east neighbourhood development forum <lendf99@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Jun 20, 2012 at 8:59 PM

Subject: SHLAA

To: planningpolicy@wigan.gov.uk

Dear Sirs

It has been noticed that even though you have received communication from a landowner in Lowton
(see attached letter) you have still allocated his land in the SHLAA tables.

Could you please explain why?

Regards
Irene Thomson
Secretary

LENDF
www.lendf.co.uk

Lowton East
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